
 

 

30 July 2021 
 

Dear Policyholder 
 
RE: NOTICE OF TERMINATION OF UNDERWRITING  

 

African Unity Life Ltd (African Unity) has taken the decision to terminate its underwriting agreement 
with Mathseb Cattle and Meat Services CC t/a Dirisanang Ma-Africa Society (“Dirisanang Ma-Africa”). 

 

We therefore wish to inform you that, as of 1 September 2021, African Unity will no longer be the 
Insurer on your policy/policies with Dirisanang Ma-Africa. 

 

Dirisanang Ma-Africa is currently working hard to secure a new Insurer for your policy, to ensure that 
you continue to enjoy uninterrupted cover, and will communicate with you in due course. 

 

Dirisanang Ma-Africa will remain your Financial Services Provider and Phakama Administration 
Services (Pty) Ltd will remain your administrator. 

 

For any questions or queries pertaining to this notification, kindly contact Mathibe Sebolai of 
Dirisanang Ma-Africa on office number 012 023 0754 or cellphone number 072 118 7340 or email 
sebolaimw@gmail.com. 
 
Kind Regards 
 
Leanne Schreiber 
Compliance Officer 
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